Epsom Court Bowling Club

Coronavirus (COVID-19)

We, like other Sporting Organisations, take our responsibility to both
our Members and the General Public very seriously indeed.

As you will no doubt be aware, the ‘Lock-Down’ restrictions are now
slowly easing, and in common with many other Bowling Clubs, people
can now once more, Bowl at ‘Epsom Court Bowling Club’ ..

As things stand at the moment, the Club provides facilities for
‘Roll Ups’ only .. and at the time of publishing this notice, the
Clubhouse .. ( .. including the toilets ..) .. cannot be accessed. In
addition ‘Roll Up’s’ are currently restricted to 12 persons only.

However, as of the 27 July 2020, we will start to play ‘Triples’ instead
of ‘Pairs’ thereby increasing the number of Players, per session, to 18.

Should you wish to play, please place you name on the sheet .. ( ..
inside the door of the ‘Equipment Shed’ ..) .. as is the practice now.
However, do remember that the number of Players per session cannot
be increased from 12 to 18 until after 27" July 2020.

Thank you for your attention

Message posted 19™ July 2020 at 13.00 (Club Webmaster)



